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Welcome to our Week 9 newsletter! It has been another full and
productive fortnight with our school programs in full swing. Last week, we
excitedly joined with the Macleay Valley Small Schools to celebrate
Harmony Day. It was a fantastic day filled with engaging and diverse
activities. Our students represented Gladstone Public School with great
pride. We had a wonderful time meeting new people and participating in
various activities, including exploring the significance of Harmony Day
and appreciating our differences, discovering more about the Solomon
Islands, playing Pickle Ball and NRL, creating a collaborative Harmony Day
artwork, learning to play the djembe drums and enjoying a delicious
lunch while making new friends from across our small schools network.
We would like to thank Mr Traynor for volunteering his time and
transporting us to and from Willawarrin safely.

As we approach the end of the term, it is important to remember that
consistent school attendance is crucial for our students' learning
outcomes. If your child cannot attend school due to an unavoidable
appointment or illness, please notify us of their absence using the School
Bytes app or by calling our office.

Our Parents and Citizens Association (P&C) will hold its first meeting for
2025 on Wednesday, April 9th, starting at 3:15 PM in the Library. We warmly
invite all families to join us. The P&C plays a vital role in our school
community, dedicated to fostering collaboration among families, the
community, and the school. Their goal is to support our students through
events, fundraising, and advocating for our school's needs. Our active
Gladstone P&C is seeking new members from our parent body and the
wider community. We encourage all families to attend the upcoming
meeting to share ideas, discuss initiatives, and strengthen our community
ties. Your voice matters, and we look forward to seeing you there!

We are excited to be approaching the end of the term and our Easter
celebrations! Our Student Representative Council (SRC) is organising a
special fundraiser for Wednesday, April 9th, more details will be sent
home next week. Additionally, we are excited to extend an invitation to our
school community for our annual Easter Hat Parade, scheduled for our
final day of the term, Friday, April 11th, at 2 PM. Please refer to our invitation
for further information. 
Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement in our school
activities!

Warm regards,
Rebecca Smith, Teaching Principal
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Community News

A LITTLE FURTHER AWAY IN PORT MACQUARIE


